
Jan. 21, 2021 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Lyons met for a workshop on Jan. 21, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. at the Lyons 

Hall 

 

Present:  Jake Emmel, Supervisor 

               John Paliotti, Councilman 

               Ralph D’Amato, Councilman 

               James Brady, Councilman 

               Sal Colatarci, Town Clerk 

  

  

Also Present:  Tony Villani, Atty. 

 

 

Absent:  Joanne Greco, Councilman 

 

This workshop was duly noticed by contacting the Times of Wayne newspaper, as well as posting a notice 

on the Town bulletin board and on the Town’s web site. 

 

All stood for Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

The purpose of the workshop to discuss the status of the Providence sewer district application in light of a 

recent meeting with NYS Senator Pam Helming and Town Supervisor Jake Emmel and Deputy 

Supervisor Jim Brady.   

After discussion, it was decided that the Town will take no further action until it received money from 

Providence to reimburse the Town for an engineering study as requested by Providence. 

 

As there was no further business, at 1p.m., Councilman Paliotti moved to adjourn the workshop. 

Motion seconded by Councilman Brady.  Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman Brady voting aye 

Councilman D’Amato voting aye 

Supervisor Emmel voting aye 

 

Sal J. Colatarci 

 

 

 

Lyons Town Clerk 

 

  

 


